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SUBJECT: FCCID: 2AGOFRC463A 

          

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

 We place the FCC label in the battery compartment due to below reasons: 

 

1. The FCC label is visible when user open the battery door and install the 
batteries, otherwise, the equipment doesn’t work. 

2. The equipment can be separated from the battery and the cover, users can read 
the FCC ID information at the time of purchase. 

3. Label placed on the exterior of the equipment affect the appearance according 
to design requirements; otherwise, it would be easily removed or damaged. 

 

 

BEST REGARDS, 

 

 

HCS (Suzhou) Limited 
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Jianqiang Qiao/Development Quality Engineer 


